
 

Dear Families, 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

NET AWARE 
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ 

This useful website can tell you which games, apps and social media sites children are using the most. It can tell 
you how they work, what age children can be to access them and how safe they are to use. Net Aware uses an easy

-to-follow system about what children could be exposed to on each platform using low, medium and high-risk               
metres. It can also show you how to keep your child safe whilst using the internet and the privacy settings that 

each app, game or website has and how to use them.  
If you want some expert advice on keeping your child safe online, you can call 0808 800 5002 

Useful websites with advice for children and parents 
 

https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/ 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/ 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/
share-aware/  
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What to do if your child has been bullying others 
 

It can be really hard to hear that your child might have been involved in bullying behaviour against someone else. There is support out there 
for you if this has happened and you aren’t sure what to do! The Anti-Bullying Alliance had a great section on their website to advise you; 

https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/tools-information/advice-parents/my-child-has-been-accused-bullying-others 
They suggest;  

 Make sure your child knows what bullying behaviour is and why it is wrong 

 Make sure your child knows they can talk to you, or to another adult if they are worried about bullying 

 Help your child to realise that no-one has the right to pressure them into something they don't want to do - this includes bullying 
others 

 Make sure they are not bullying others in retaliation for bullying they have suffered - find out if there is a wider culture of bullying in 
the school or environment where it’s happened 

 Talk to your child about information that is shared through social networking sites - let them know that they shouldn't upload             
comments or images that could hurt someone else - or pass on content that is designed to hurt someone else. Let them know most 

social networking sites have report buttons if they have seen bullying behaviour and they want to stop it. 

 Make it clear that you do not tolerate the use of disrespectful and hurtful language and behaviour as a family (it's vital 
that you model this as parents) 

What to do if your child is being bullied online 
 

The NSPCC gives 6 steps to help your child if you think they are suffering from bullying online;  
 Talk to them about bullying and cyberbullying  
 Let them know who to ask for help  
 Help them relax and take a time-out 
 Report bullying on social media and online gaming (New Aware can help if you’re not sure how to 

do this) 
 Report bullying videos shared online 
 Talk to your child’s school or club  

https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/tools-information/advice-parents/my-child-has-been-accused-bullying-others


  

Diary Dates 2018/2019 
 

Wed 21st Nov 2018 Year 3 & 4 Cinema Trip. 

Thurs 22nd Nov 2018 Year 2 Spinnaker 

Tower Trip. 

Fri 23rd Nov 2018 - DEVELOPMENT DAY 

Mon 26th Nov 2018 Flu Vaccinations. 

Mon 26th & Wed 28th Nov 2018 Parents Evenings. 

Sat 1st Dec 2018 Helping Hands Christmas Fayre. 

Tues 11th Dec 2018 EYFS Play - Afternoon Performance. 

Wed 12th Dec 2018 EYFS Play - Morning Performance. 

Wed 12th Dec 2018 Alnwick Class - Osborne House Visit 

Wed 12th Dec 2018 KS1 Play - Afternoon Performance. 

Fri 14th Dec 2018 KS2 Choral Singing at the Minister. 

Thurs 20th Dec 2018 Christmas Dinner Day. 

Fri 21st Dec 2018 - DEVELOPMENT DAY 

Mon 24th Dec 2018 - Fri 4th Jan 2019 Christmas Break. 

Mon 7th Jan 2019 First day of the Spring Term. 

Tues 15th Jan 2019 Year 6 Boosters begin 3.00-4.15pm. 

Mon 18th - Fri 22nd February 2019 HALF TERM. 

Wed 6th Mar 2019 Parents Evening. 

Mon 8th - Mon 22nd April 2019 HALF TERM/EASTER 

BREAK 

Mon 8th July 2019 KS2 Sports Day. 

Tues 9th July 2019 EYFS & KS1 Sports Day. 

Tues 23rd July 2019 - DEVELOPMENT DAY 

 

New dates will be added each week - Please check the box for NEW 

to see any added dates. 

Development Days so far……... 

 

 
                                         

Monday 3rd September 2018 

Friday 23rd November 2018 

Friday 21st December 2018 

Tuesday 23rd July 2018 

(We have 1 more day to confirm) 

House Points                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Well done to ROMANS who received the most                               

House Points for this half term!  

106 118 90 70 

Saxons Vikings Celts Romans 

 

Next Friday, 23rd Nov is a Development Day. 

School is closed to pupils. 



 SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT NEWS 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to complete the survey on ‘Extending our School Day                

to focus on Reading’. The purpose of extending the school day for 10mins is so we can                                   

share a story with the children.  

The results were as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

These results will now go to the Full Governing Body meeting on 22nd November for a decision to be 

made. The Governing Body will take into full account all the comments parents have shared and also the 

suggestions parents have made in how we can further support the children in their Reading when making 

their decision. This will also include considering any impact on clubs.  I will write to families once a                  

decision has been made alongside any further information. 



 

Christmas Dinner Day is Thursday 20th December 



 

  
Children in EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 are provided 

FREE fruit and/or vegetables at break times. 
Please encourage your child to take                           

advantage of this.  

 
 

 

 

ParentPay is our only method of making payments to 

school. 

 School Dinners 

 Enrichment Clubs 

 School Trips 

 Residential Trips 

 Music Tuition 
 

Login details have been sent by text to those who have 

not activated accounts yet. Please ensure your account 

is activated as soon as possible. 

 

HELPING HANDS 

Christmas Fayre - Sat 1st December, 
12.00-3.00pm 

Preparations are now in full swing for the Fayre. Thanks to the 
amazing Helping Hands team, including our new members who 
joined after the AGM, the Fayre is shaping up to be even bigger and 
better that ever before!!  Every day, more and more prizes for the 
raffle are coming in that have been generously donated by local 
businesses including Morrison's, Asda, Easy Weigh, Novo, The 
Tamarind, The Works, Jolly Rogers, Oggies, Forget-me-not,              
Dragonfly, Bright House, The Entertainer, Marks and Spencer, 
Brighstone Landscaping, Domino’s Pizza and this is just the start to 
go with the Cash prize of £100!! All our favourite stalls will be there 
including a chocolate tombola, face painting, Sand Art, a teddy            
tombola, decorate a bauble, jar tombola's, Santa’s grotto,                 
refreshments, lollipop island and a range of people from our wider                  
community selling a range of Christmas Crafts. As usual, there will 
be a mufti day on the day before the Fayre (Friday 30th November) 
when the children can come to school in their own clothes in          

exchange for items for the Fayre.  

Donations of the following would be gratefully received 

EYFS, Years 1, 2 and 3 – Chocolate 

Years 4 – Cakes (homemade or shop bought welcome) 

Years 5 and 6 - Decorate / fill a jar for the tombola 

If you can help at all with setting up or running a stall we would love 
to hear from you – either leave a message for Helping Hands at the 

office or email HelpingHands@nineacrespri.iow.sch.uk   

Finally, we would love to see you all there on the day – please 

spread the word – bring family, friends, neighbours. 

Dates for Diaries 
Christmas Fayre – Saturday 1st December, 12.00-3.00pm 

 
NEXT MEETING - Monday 03.12.18 @ 9.00am 

THE POPPY APPEAL 

Nine Acres Primary School contributed a wonderful 

£265.35                                          
towards the Poppy Appeal. 

Thank you to everyone                      

who donated. 

mailto:HelpingHands@nineacrespri.iow.sch.uk


 


